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Dear Inspectors
 Stonehenge and its environs are special places and sensitive, many Wiccans
(and others), revere the land (and what is beneath), considering it sacred.
Archaeologists are discovering more about the sacred landscape every year so
utmost care must be taken not to disturb our ancient history. Tunnels and roads
(esp. tunnels), can destroy the flow of natural energies from underground water-
courses which invigorate the area damaging the energy profile of the sacred
landscape forever. Until these energies are better understood and thus taken into
proper consideration when attempting to deal with the traffic management issues
in the area the answer to all proposal by the govt. from those who hold the region
in special reverence will, inevitably, be no! If the govt. wishes no more issues of
this kind it must properly consult with those who understand the energy profile of
the sacred landscape. Thank you.

regards Gerard Hales




